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“Covering the World with the Word” 

December 29, 2021 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 
This newsletter is a little late and I apologize for that. It has been a whirl wind of a year. Hoping eve-
ryone had a very Merry Christmas and looking forward to the coming new year 2022. Praying and 
asking the Lord to bless each and everyone of you as you faithfully serve Him. May all of your spir-
itual, physical and financial needs be met this coming year as you look to do more through the minis-
try and ministries the Lord has given you to do. God bless you is our prayer. 
 
New 9 Pocket Binder to be Delivered the end of January:  We are excited we have received 
word the new binder is in New York harbor waiting to be unloaded. Like we said, this year has been 
unusual to say the least. So we are waiting and when it arrives and installed we are ready to put this 
new binder through its paces. Please, please pray all will go well and it will arrive with no further 
delays. As we said in the October newsletter, we praise the Lord for what he is doing and the future 
plans he has for the printing ministry of Mount Pisgah Baptist  Church. We are excited at what the 
Lord is doing and going to do. If you would like to be a part of this project we would appreciate you 
praying and if you would like to give toward this project it would be very much appreciated.  To give 
on line go to www.mountpisgahbaptist.com and click on give and then click on fund and select 
Mount Pisgah Printing Ministry and the amount. If you want to send check then send to the address 
listed above and make check payable to Mount Pisgah Baptist Church and in the memo of the check 
put printing ministry or bibles. Thank you for all you do and are doing to reach the ones who do not 
have a copy of the Word of God and who have never heard the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 

Scriptures sent out since the last news letter October 27, 2021. 
 

English John and Romans           3,280 USA English New Testaments             106  
Spanish New Testaments                  0 Spanish John and Romans           280 
Spanish Whole Bibles              120 Arabic Whole Bible   0 
English New Testaments    100 English Whole Bibles            360 
 
Total Scriptures Sent Out Since October 27, 2021:   4,246  
 
TOTAL SCRIPTURES SENT OUT FOR YEAR:  126,816  Due to COVID this year  we didn’t 
ship out our usual 500 thousand or more, however on the floor we have over 450,000 scriptures 
strapped and ready to ship when things open up.  
 

Scriptures printed from October 27, 2021:   150,000 English John and Romans; 70,000 English 
New Testaments; 50,000 Cebuano John and Romans.       Total 270,000 
 

Total Scriptures printed since January 2021:  905,000 
 

Scriptures Ready for Shipment:  50,000 English John and Romans to England to three differ-
ent churches for a total of 150,000.  92,400 Spanish Romans to ship to Puerto Rico (Johnny Daniels) 
100,000 Portuguese John and Romans to Brazil; 50,000 Cebuano John and Romans for the Philip-
pines and 100,000 Spanish John and Romans. 
 
Philippians 4:19 “But my God shall supply all you need according to his riches in glory by Christ 
Jesus.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 
Pastor 
 
H.B. Carney II 
Printing Director 


